Subject: RE: Swedish Sampler

Date: Wed, 5 Sep 2007 10:37:40 +0100

From: "Eva Hansson" <eva.hansson@royal-needlework.co.uk> View Contact Details Add Mobile Alert

To: "Fran Cochran" <fran.cochran@yahoo.com>

CC: "Eva-Lotta Hansson" <evalottahansson@mac.com>

Dear Fran.

I believe it quite possible a relative of yours may have travelled to Vienna to learn more gold work embroidery. There was a lot of travelling around Europe, and in US terms it is not that far to travel. There was not really any place in Sweden that taught embroidery to the standard Nina achieved. You should find that this supposition may be confirmed by research into archives about travel, many individuals kept journals of their travels.

Regards, Eva

From: Fran Cochran [mailto:fran.cochran@yahoo.com]

Sent: 01 September 2007 03:32

To: Eva Hansson

Subject: RE: Swedish Sampler

Dear Eva,

Thank you so much for your email and for all of the research you have thus far completed.

From what you report, I am asking myself if my relatives traveled all the way to Vienna to learn this craft??